
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Graham

Address 307 Banbury Road

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I think it seems a shame to lose one of the last areas of green space between the city and 
Kidlington. There is already the huge Oxford North development currently being built plus 
housing popping up beyond Cutteslowe Park along the east of the Banbury Road. There are 
plans I believe to develop the North Oxford golf course and of course Barton Park is a 
colossal housing development.  
In time it to me that Oxford, Kidlington and Woodstock will merge into one conurbation. I 
would have thought that we should be slowing down some of these projects. Nobody wants 
another HS2 fiasco surely.  We haven't really taken on board what the pandemic has done 
for the way we live, work and raise families etc and our dependence on e-communication, e-
commerce, e-everything in effect is a huge challenge for us all. 

Received Date 21/04/2024 11:36:28

Attachments


	D-H
	Graham  Objection 21-04-2024




